
Internet/Social Media Safety 

Education and Digital 

Literacy for Parents 

COPACS invites all parents  and guardians 

to join us for an evening with  Darren Laur.   

Learn how to keep your children safer on-

line while becoming more digitally literate. 

Where: Sidney Elementary, 2281 Henry Ave  

When: October 20th  7-9pm 

Please RSVP to copacssd63@gmail.com  

mailto:copacssd63@gmail.com

